
Club News 27/3/2020 
Canary Wharf Squash Classic, Daily Challenges to keep you active 

Canary Wharf Squash Classic  

 

Monday 9th March. It seems light years away now,  when 35 Sundridge Park squash 

players descended on Canary Wharf from the leafy southern suburbs to witness the 

Squash equivalent of Tennis' Wimbledon - The Canary Wharf Squash Classic 2020. 

We'd been there many times before, but never in such numbers. Word spreads though 

that we have a priority booking window and the momentum builds over the years - 

many have said that, as well as the great friendliness, competitive squash and 

socialising it's just another reason for being a member of Sundridge Park! 

Click here to read Phil Ashton's full report. 

http://spltsrc.co.uk/uploads/20200327_canary.pdf


Daily Challenges 

 

We have been doing our best to set daily challenges and 

post information that might help you have fun while 

you are having to stay at home. 

We have been loving the number of views and likes and 

even more brilliant when you post your attempts! 

Really worth jumping onto our social media even if you 

are not normally a social media fan. 

 

 

 

 

Please keep in touch, get involved in the challenges and stay safe! 

Coronavirus 

We will be updating this page with the latest information: 

https://thesundridgeparkclub.co.uk/coronavirus/ 

 

https://thesundridgeparkclub.co.uk/coronavirus/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPK1M7O_0uB5Zev8YtJ4ejQ/
https://www.facebook.com/thesundridgeparkclub/
https://www.instagram.com/thesundridgeparkclub/

